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I strongly oppose this measure. My anecdotal experience with the unhoused 

community in northeast Portland is overwhelming negative. They do no not want 

support or assistance in transitioning to stable housing. They view any request to 

change their behavior as an attack on their lifestyle. This bill will not have positive 

results for the residents of Portland. 


